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December 12, 2023

Dear County Manager Garrison,

| am requesting two (2) Sheriff’s Office retirees be awarded their duty weapons and badges upon their
retirement.

Detective Adrienne Wallace has served in law enforcement on both a local and state level. Detective
Wallace has served as a Detective with the Criminal Investigative Division during her career with the
Rutherford County Sheriff's Office. Detective Wallace began her career with the Sheriff’s Office in
December of 2014. Detective Wallace is retiring January 1, 2024.

The second retiree is Lieutenant Allen Hardin. Lieutenant Hardin began his career with the Rutherford
County Sheriff's Office in May of 1998. Lieutenant Hardin is retiring January 1, 2024.

Both have served honorably and with integrity in their positions.

In accordance with General Statute 20-187.2, | am requesting both be awarded their assigned duty
weapons and badges for their many years of dedicated service to the citizens of Rutherford
County.

Detective Wallace — Glock Model 48 Serial Number BWMP919

Lieutenant Hardin — Glock Model 19 Serial Number BDMN951

Respectfully submitted,

Sheriff J. Aaron Ellenburg
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